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Comments: Ebikes should not be allowed in national forest. As someone in the bike industry with years of
experience regarding the ebike user group, the ebikes themselves are not the problem, it's the entitled users who
are. These are the same people who take side by sides on singletrack moto trails, don't follow rules and are
already using ebikes in national forest areas. Allowing the use of ebikes will only degrade trailsystems and
increase user group conflicts. | highly suggest an ebike ban on all non-motorized trails and roads.



